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Keeping You
In The Loop

Our New Website is Ready for Use!

You may now navigate to theaidplans.us/cha to find information about CHA and download forms or
submit information and requests online. For each of our forms, there is an option to download the pdf
form (which you can save for later use, fill out, email, etc.) or you may fill out our online version, attach
your supporting documents and submit it online. We plan to add features such as accepting credit card
payments online, etc. as time permits. Please feel free to give any feedback you may have about the web-

site and its functionality.
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CHRISTIAN HEALTH AID NEWSLETTER

Brother-to-Brother Page

A young member has had several hospital
stays in the last couple of years due to heart
trouble and vein procedures, leaving them
with a balance of more than $48,000 that

the hospital was willing to settle for $24,000 if

they could receive payment promptly in one
lump sum.

A mother of four needed urgent medical care,

resulting in an outstanding bill of $24,000.

A middle-aged father was taken from his
family due to cancer, leaving a young widow
with a family to finish raising and bills left
from his cancer care.

A member needed a defibrillator installed
which left outstanding bills of around
$15,000 and continuing bills from follow-up
care.

Cancer left outstanding bills of $25,000 for
another member .

Perhaps one of the most distressing and
perplexing illnesses is mental illness, and more
so when it strikes our children and teens.
Recently we have had several member
families with this situation, requiring
professional treatment to find relief and help.
This treatment is costly and has left these
families with combined non-sharable
expenses over $76,000.

A teacher who loses their voice due to
allergies is not a healthy situation!
Immunotherapy is not a sharable expense,
leaving this teacher with $3,600 to pay out of
their own pocket.

After living with uncontrolled asthma for
years, a member found a remedy with the
infusion of a new drug at the cost of $13,000
per month, which quickly exhausts their
sharing limit with CHA.

Remember that this is only a sampling of your
brothers and sisters needing help. God bless
Yyou for your unselfish giving!

Your donation to the Brother-to-Brother fund can make a difference for members who are struggling
with needs that are not met by the normal sharing program.

We appreciate you giving your confidence to the Board of Directors to decide how to disburse the
donations received for the various needs published on this page. Please do not specify a particular need
on your donation check as we may not be able to horor the request depending on the resporise
recelved. Please make your donation check payable to
CHA Brother to Brother Fund and mail it to PO Box 336, Montezuma, KS 67867
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In order to comply with the regulations to maintain our sta-
tus as a registered health care sharing ministry under the
Affordable Care Act, Christian Health Aid is audited annually
by an independent firm. We have retained Clifton-Larson-
Allen as our firm of choice. We are currently undergoing the
audit for the year ended 12/31/2017. This audit should be
finished by the end of May. Audit results are available to the
public upon request at any time.



CHA, Thank you so much
for all of the help you have
given to us in these last
couple years! Your generos-
ity has helped in lightening
the large load of medical
expenses we had accrued.
Thank you so much,
Marlin & Kelly Holdeman

Thanks sO much for the ver¥ gen-
erous donation that went towards
the hospital pill when weé had our
twin boys. [t was very much ap-
preciated!May God bless your
work. sincerely,
Ross & Nevonna Litwiller

st we Dear Brethrep,
T )//geg {o send a sincere
e rocon ] fo }'/ou for the help
e sy earlier this year! /¢
o appreciated and ma
p efs You and those ¢h g
ve it. Thanks so much i

Mitch ang Carol Unryp

Dear Brethren @ CHA: We wish to heartily thank you
for the generous donation from the Brother to Broth-
er account to help with Karen’s back surgery expens-
es. We are deeply grateful and feel unworthy of the
help we have received.

Your copsig,
€/ation,

yan and D/ea Wie be

Buhl, ldapo

Sincerely, Uriah and Karen Yoder

A .
Il Thank You notes are printed with permission from the sender
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A Peep

I Assi Fund
SHARE Assistance Fun Behind THe Scenes

For families who cannot afford their
monthly shares to be a part of CHA -
There is help available!

Please visit with your local deacon
about getting enrolled in the Share
Assistance program to help you with
your monthly shares.

There are currently 10,398 members
enrolled in CHA, broken down as follows:

Traditional Plan: 7,228
3,881 of these have Dental Care
2,191 of these have Vision Care
Missionary Plan: 345
Emerald Care: 772
Emerald Care with ExtenCare: 159
Diamond Care: 1,535
Diamond Care with ExtenCare: 359

For those who have extra to share,
Yyour donatfon to the Share Assistance
Fund can make a difference for
members who are struggling to pay

their monthly shares.
Please make your donation check This means 27% of CHA members chose one of
payable to the new plans being offered this year.
CHA Share Assistance Fund
e R ) Membership has increased by 99 since

PO Box 336, Montezuma, KS 67867 December 31, 2017.

...sharing makes a d'&ﬁrerence...

Email & Fax Directory \
301 S Fry St

PO Box 336 Dept. Email address Fax
Montezuma, KS 67867

BAA baa(@ucom.net 888-977-8823

Phone: 620-846-2286

Fax: 620-846.2290 CHA Membership cha(@theaidplans.us  888-977-8825

E-mail: cha@theaidplans.us CHA Medical Bills  chabills@ucom.net  888-977-8826
Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil CHA (physical fax) 620-846-7751
the law of Christ. Galatians 6:2 MUA A 888-977-8819

Office Manager aidplans@ucom.net ~ 888-456-0671

Visit our new website at

' General (physical 620-846-2290
theaidplans.us/cha (’"a (physical fax) /




